

4-28-2016

FAPAAC minutes 04/28/2016

Faculty and P&A Affairs Committee

Follow this and additional works at: http://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/fpa_affairs

Recommended Citation

Faculty and P&A Affairs Committee, "FAPAAC minutes 04/28/2016" (2016). *Faculty and P&A Affairs Committee*. 55.
http://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/fpa_affairs/55

This Minutes is brought to you for free and open access by the Campus Governance at University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well. It has been accepted for inclusion in Faculty and P&A Affairs Committee by an authorized administrator of University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well. For more information, please contact skulann@morris.umn.edu.

Faculty and P&A Affairs Committee
Meeting Minutes
Monday, April 28, 2016
Prairie Lounge, 10:30 a.m.

Present: Gordon McIntosh, Chlene Anderson, Kerri Barnstuble, Julia Dabbs, Peh Ng, Melissa Vangsness.
Absent: Bibhudutta Panda, Kiel Harell.

Minutes of the 4/04/16 meeting were reviewed and approved.

Committee discussion included:

Fall Faculty Development day:

- Gordon mentioned that it was still uncertain that David Langley would be presenting on SRTs at the Fall Faculty Development day because of other topics the Faculty Development Committee was wanting to pursue. We all felt that the Faculty Development day was the best venue/time for this sort of discussion, and so Julia indicated that she would contact the FDC chair (Tracy Otten) to strongly encourage that the SRT presentation be included.

Salary Survey report:

- Salary survey report sub-committee will meet on Monday to finalize report and send out to committee for review and approval.

Communication to campus on reports:

- Once committee has approved the salary survey report, G McIntosh will send the salary survey report and the SRT report to the FACPA and Campus Assembly email lists.
- Jenny Quam will send both reports to the UMM digital well website for posting along with the minutes.

Committee discussion:

Chlene Anderson and Julia Dabbs will be co-chairs for next year's committee.

Topics for next year's committee:

1. Salary survey report could include P & A classifications
2. Faculty workload in general – this comes up in all divisions
3. Student research administration and how that could institutionalize the demands of undergraduate research on faculty, looking at other colleges, and conference information on this topic.
4. Engagement survey – how are the results tied to development and what can you do about it
5. Continue with subcommittees charged with working on particular projects as committee agreed it worked well.

This meeting is the final meeting for the academic year.

•

Submitted by: Jenny Quam